
Appendix 1: Right of Reply Recommended Amendments to Provisions - 
Hearing Stream 7 – Definitions  

 

Red text and underline reflects s42A recommendations, blue text and underline reflects 
rebuttal evidence recommendations and green text and underline reflects right of reply 
recommendations 

 

Method 16 (tracked) 

Method 16: Information about locations with good access to the strategic public 

transport network  

Prepare and disseminate information to support the identification of locations with good access 

to the strategic public transport network. 

Method 16 (clean) 

 

Method 16: Information about locations with good access to the strategic transport 
network  

Prepare and disseminate information to support the identification of locations with good 
access to the strategic transport network. 

 

Wellington International Airport (tracked) 

Wellington International Airport including all supporting navigational infrastructure including 

its infrastructure and any buildings, installations, and equipment required to operate, 

maintain, upgrade and develop the airport located on, or adjacent to any such area, land and 

water used in connection with the airport or its administration. 

This includes infrastructure, buildings, installations and equipment not located on airport 

land. 

 

Wellington International Airport (clean) 

Wellington International Airport including infrastructure and any buildings, installations, and 
equipment required to operate, maintain, upgrade and develop the airport located on, or 
adjacent to, land and water used in connection with the airport. 

This includes infrastructure, buildings, installations and equipment not located on airport 
land. 

 

 



Regionally significant infrastructure 

Regionally significant infrastructure includes: 

 pipelines for the distribution or transmission of natural or manufactured gas or petroleum, 
including any associated fittings, appurtenances, fixtures or equipment 

 a network operated for the purposes of telecommunications, as defined in section 5 of 
the Telecommunications Act 2001 

 a network operated for the purpose of radiocommunications, as defined in section 2(1) of 
the Radio Communications Act 1989 

 the National Grid 
 facilities for the generation and/or transmission of electricity where it is supplied to the 

National Grid and/or the local distribution network 
 facilities for the electricity distribution network, where it is 11kV and above. This excludes 

private connections to the local distribution network 
 the local authority water supply network (including intake structures) and water treatment 

plants 
 the local authority wastewater and stormwater networks and systems, including 

treatment plants and storage and discharge facilities 
 the Strategic Transport Network (including ancillary structures required to operate, 

maintain, upgrade and develop that network) 
 The following local arterial routes: Masterton-Castlepoint Road, 

Blairlogie/Langdale/Homewood/Riversdale Road and Cape Palliser Road in Wairarapa, 
Tītahi Bay Road and Grays Road in Porirua, and Kāpiti Road, Marine Parade, 
Mazengarb Road, Te Moana Road, Akatārawa Road, Matatua Road, Rimu Road, Epiha 
Street, Paekakariki Hill Road, The Parade [Paekakariki] and The Esplanade [Raumati 
South] in Kāpiti 

 Wellington City bus terminal and Wellington Railway Station terminus 
 Wellington International Airport including all supporting navigational infrastructure 

including its infrastructure and any buildings, installations, and equipment required to 
operate, maintain, upgrade and develop the airport located on, or adjacent to any such 
area, land and water used in connection with the airport or its administration. 
 
This includes infrastructure, buildings, installations and equipment not located on airport 
land. 
 

 Masterton Hood Aerodrome 
 Kapiti Coast Airport 
 Commercial Port Areas and infrastructure associated with Port related activities in the 

Lambton Harbour Area within Wellington Harbour (Port Nicholson) and adjacent land 
used in association with the movement of cargo and passengers, and including bulk fuel 
supply infrastructure, and storage tanks for bulk liquids, and associated wharflines 

 Silverstream, Spicer and Southern landfills 


